
 
 
 
 
 
April 16, 2007 
Electronic Bulletin No. 863 
RE: REVISED Salt Lake City Eastbound FAK Standard Service Rate Adjustments, 
Effective May 20, 2007 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer:  
Effective Sunday, May 20, 2007, Pacer Stacktrain will modify select Eastbound FAK rates for 
standard ramp-to-ramp traffic originating from Salt Lake City. This action is being taken to 
address existing disparities between 48' and 53' FAK rates.   
 
FAK pricing in bold italics is as follows: 
 
Origin Destination 53' 48'
Salt Lake City, UT Baltimore, MD 1735 1735
Salt Lake City, UT Chicago, IL 945 945
Salt Lake City, UT Harrisburg, PA 1875 1875
Salt Lake City, UT Philadelphia, PA 1875 1875
Salt Lake City, UT South Kearny, NJ 1790 1790
Salt Lake City, UT Springfield, MA 2155 2155
Salt Lake City, UT Syracuse, NY 1960 1960
Salt Lake City, UT Worchester, MA 2155 2155  
 
If you have questions regarding this announcement, please consult your Pacer Stacktrain 
Business Development or Pricing Representative. 
 
We appreciate your business. 
 
 
This communication may contain promotional information from Pacer Stacktrain.  We have sent 
this communication to you because you previously expressed interest in receiving these 
communications from Pacer Stacktrain.  If you do not wish to receive this particular 
communication in the future, please reply to this message and type “REMOVE ME” in your 
subject line.  Pacer Stacktrain maintains its corporate headquarters at 2300 Clayton Road, Suite 
1200, Concord, CA  94520.  
 

S

S T A C K

F A C T S 


